
Ref 20-30 

Wiltshire Council 
 
Council 
 
20 October 2020 

 
From Councillor Clare Cape, Chippenham Pewsham 

 
To Councillor Philip Whitehead, Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for 

Economic Development, MCI and Communications 
 
Question 20-30 
 
What other options in terms of location for this number of houses were considered 
when putting the case for the HIF bid together? Against what criteria were the 
options appraised? Where is this published?  
 
Response: 
 
Future growth of Chippenham and options for development are being considered 
through the Local Plan process.  
 
The HIF bid secures the opportunity for infrastructure funding should development 
proceed.   
 


